
 

 

TBBCF Celebrates Women’s History Month 
 

Women’s History Month is a celebration of women’s contributions to worldwide 
culture and society. The United States has observed it annually throughout the 
month of March since 1987. 
 
This month we will mark Women’s 
History Month by celebrating the 
women of the Terri Brodeur Breast 
Cancer Foundation (TBBCF) for their 
passion and commitment to this great 
organization. We have asked various 
women involved with TBBCF —Board 
of Directors members, Foundation 
leaders, Walk Team Captains, walkers, 
volunteers and breast cancer survivors 
— to answer a questionnaire. 

 
 
We know from their answers we will gain the human interest side of TBBCF. Why 
do they walk? Why is TBBCF so special to them? Do they have a special person 
who either died from breast cancer or is struggling with this disease now? This 
will give many voices to TBBCF, which is truly a collaborative endeavor. 
 
We will share these stories from these wonderful women on our website and our 
Facebook, Twitter and Instagram social media. 
 
Responses to date show the enthusiasm and dedication these women have for 
TBBCF:  

 
“Here's how I see it: Norma Logan was our Visionary and I am one of her life-long 
missionaries.”   
 
“The walkers, volunteers and supporters who come out year after year make the Walk 
Across Southeastern Connecticut a life-changing experience.” 
 
“As a survivor, the Walk is a very emotional day for me. It is a day of laughter and 
reflection and accomplishment.  It is a day of strength and an overwhelming feeling of 
support and camaraderie knowing that there are hundreds of people all walking together 
with one common goal  . . . to raise funds to find a cure. 
 
 

 
If you are a TBBCF walker, volunteer or breast cancer survivor and would like to 
participate in this project, please email Ellen Swercewski at eswer@sbcglobal.net  
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